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Surely someone can't be completely in the black when it comes to water while a whole town 
struggling to bathe or wash their food and provide healthy drinking water to the sick. 
 
It's clear that flood plain harvesting should be capped only to avoid damages to a town and 
anything more than that should be done by a government body who sells the water at a low fixed 
rate. 
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